
If your child is starting school or transfering to a different phase of education in September
2018 you need to apply for a place.

This includes children born between the following dates:

• children born between 1 September 2013 and 31 August 2014 applying for a place to
 start reception in September 2018

• children in year 4 of a fi rst school born between 1 Sepember 2008 and 31 August 2009
 applying for a middle school place in September 2018

• children in year 6 of a primary school born between 1 September 2006 and 31 August
 2007 applying for a secondary school place in September 2018

• children in year 8 of a middle school born between 1 September 2004 and 31 August
 2005 applying for a high school place in September 2018

Middle, High and Secondary Schools
The online admissions portal for Middle High and Secondary Schools will open on 11
September 2017 and close on 31 October 2017.

First and Primary Schools
The online admissions portal for First and Primary Schooois will open on 5 November
2017 and close on 15 January 2018.

Copies of the Admissions Handbook and application forms are available from
School Admissions
County Hall
Morpeth
NE612EF
Tel. No. 01670 624889

Do not hesitate to contact one of our friendly team
who are always happy to help.

Northumberland
School Admissions


